
A&M Consolidated High School

Biggest renovation project in the 2021 Bond Package

Entire renovation will be broken up into at least 4 phases

Summers from 2022 through 2025

Focus will be on refreshing interior finishes such as carpet, hard flooring, paint, 
restrooms, doors, cabinets, etc. for classrooms and public areas

Fine Arts areas including the Auditorium renovation

Science Lab upgrades for safety and mechanical/electrical/plumbing improvements



A&M Consolidated High School � Phase 2

Phase 2 - Summer of 2023

Interior finishes updates for paint, carpet, hard flooring, and LED lighting (including parking lots)

Security Vestibule Upgrades and Principal�s Office suite,  Auditorium, and Lecture Hall upgrades 

Converting two computer lab areas into Science labs, one on each level

Consists of approximately 40% of the AMCHS interior spaces

Scheduled for the Summer of 2023, to be complete by start of school in August

This project is on the regular Board meeting agenda for approval later this evening ($5,060,000)
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Pebble Creek Elementary

Renovations will focus on refreshing some interior items such as carpet, hard 
flooring, restrooms, doors, cabinets, etc.

A repurposing of the old existing Principal�s Office suite will be included to 
convert that square footage to more useable space for conference room and 
breakout spaces for specialty needs

Scheduled for construction during the summer of 2023

This project is also on the regular Board meeting agenda for approval later this evening 
($3,095,000)



Pebble Creek Elementary



Natatorium Renovations 

Proposition C of the 2021 Bond Package

Boiler replacement was completed in August 2022

Remaining renovation work has been designed with the help of the Athletics Staff and Tiger 
Swim Coach

Tile, paint, and plaster replacement of main pool area and offices/locker room spaces

Adding a scorer�s table cut into the wall behind the starting blocks

Structural steel rework to correct some corrosion issues

Project was bid through our purchasing cooperative members on March 2, 2023

Scheduled to commence work in April of 2023 with completion in early fall of 2023

This project is also on the regular Board meeting agenda for approval later this evening 
($2,100,000)



Natatorium Renovations 


